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Coronation Afternoon  Cream Tea and Colour Run  
Thank you to everyone who supported our Coronation afternoon cream tea and colour run on Wednesday.  
It was a fantastic way to celebrate and we couldn't have asked for better weather!  Everyone had a great time.   
Enjoy all the celebrations happening during this special long weekend.  
 
Special thanks 

• We would like to thank Friends of Woodland School (FOWS) for purchasing the Colour Run package for the 
children to enjoy! 

• Woodland Parish Council for buying every child a commemorative mug and spoon  

• Lynesack & Softley Parish Council for their kind donation to our celebrations 

• Mrs Samantha Brown for suppling all the delicious scones and Mrs Lee for helping to serve them 

Without this help the children at Woodland Primary wouldn’t have so much fun!  
This picture says it all! 

 

Please visit this link to see all of the Woodland Primary Coronation Celebrations bit.ly/3nDkZNR 
or log in to The Dales Partnership Facebook page 

 

 
 

SATS  Week—Important 
Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATS from Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May.  Early nights and good 
attendance for this week are very important. We wish them all luck, and know that they will all do their 
very best. 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  
 

Pre-School - Stay and Play  
Just to let you know that our next Pre-School Stay and Play is on Wednesday 24th May from 1.30pm to 3.00pm.  
Please share this with anyone you know who might be interested.  Thank you. 

School Photos—Tuesday 23rd May 
Phototronics are coming in to school to take the school photos on Tuesday 23rd May.  If you have  
any pre-school children who would like to have their photo taken with a family member please bring them to school 
for 9.00am.  Thank you. 

Happy 4th Birthday 
to 

Blake 
 

Happy 5th Birthday 
to 

River 

Squirrel Parents 
Thank you to the children that have already brought in a bucket, could you please ensure your child comes to 
school with a bucket for Thursday (11th May). We will be using them for a Japanese drumming workshop in  
music. A normal household bucket will do. Thank you, Mr Petty. 


